Spellings and times tables
Spellings and times tables will be tested every Friday

with the new spellings and times tables going out on
the same day, along with your child's spelling and times
tables score. Please could you return packs sent home
marked every Friday.

Medication
Please ensure that we have in date and named
medication in school/

Lost property
To make sure that jumpers etfc are reunited with their

owners, please ensure everything is named.

Reading - We are all making great
progress with our reading. Please
ensure that at least 3 signatures go

into your child's reading record each

week. Miss Moss hears each child To help Ch'ldr'en move
read regularly during Guided Reading up levels in the reading
sessions and checks reading colours scheme quickly, it's
once every half term. Be sure to look really important that

i i I .
out for these in the reading record! you ask questions as

they read.
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I'm really excited for this term! Please feel free to pop in and see me
after school any day (even if that's just to have a nose around the
classroom). I look forward to working with you this term,

Miss B Moss

Loving to Learn,
Learning To Love,
For Every Child
A Chance To Shine




Welcome to the Spring term!
I'm so excited for what this
term will bring.

Date for your diary!

On Wednesday 29th
March History off the
Page will be coming in to
deliver a fun packed,
interactive Roman themed
day. The children will be
able to handle artefacts,
make crafts, take part in
dances and even pretend
to be a Roman soldier!
More details will be sent
out nearer the fime.

If you are able to come
and support the children
with this experience,
please let the office or
Miss Moss know.

Our Topic this term will be
all about the Romans. We will
be learning about how and
why they invaded Britain,
what  they did  for
entertainment and even what
they ate, plus much more.

In Science we will be learning
about all things rocks and fossils,
and then starting to explore
about animals and humans,
particularly looking at skeletons
and the digestive system.

Our school value this term is focused on COURAGE. We
have been thinking about situations in which we would
need to have courage, or even encourage others.

Kit list and days for this tferm:

Monday - recorders for Music

Tuesday - Come into school dressed for Forest School -
every other week (see email sent out with dates) please
ensure you dress appropriately for the weather!
“ - Come into school dressed in your

PE kit

In Maths we will be using looking at different methods,
both mental and written, to multiply and divide.

In English, we will be writing our own poems based on Kit
Wright's The Magic Box.

In PSHRE we will be looking at different ways of keeping
ourselves healthy.

In PE we will be continuing with Hockey from last term.

In Guided Reading, as a whole class we will be studying
Escape from Pompeii to tie in with our Romans topic. We
will be learning different skills such as inference and
predicting.




